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28/04/2022  18:55:112022/1059/P OBJ David Rosie We object very strongly to this proposal. This proposed development is right next door to our house. We have 

a very limited amount of light and sunshine in our courtyard garden as it is and the proposal for a rear dormer 

would significantly reduce our light. We only get around 2 hours of sunlight in the garden as it is in the 

Summer and any reduction in this would affect us badly. There would also be a light issue in our rear 

bedroom. I am also concerned about the conservation area aspect of this proposal. It would set a precedent 

for this kind of conversion which I think would be bad for the area

28/04/2022  18:55:072022/1059/P OBJ David Rosie We object very strongly to this proposal. This proposed development is right next door to our house. We have 

a very limited amount of light and sunshine in our courtyard garden as it is and the proposal for a rear dormer 

would significantly reduce our light. We only get around 2 hours of sunlight in the garden as it is in the 

Summer and any reduction in this would affect us badly. There would also be a light issue in our rear 

bedroom. I am also concerned about the conservation area aspect of this proposal. It would set a precedent 

for this kind of conversion which I think would be bad for the area
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